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Sunset Labyrinth
by Denny Dyke

New Year Labyrinths
Denny Dyke has welcomed the New Year by creating many new labyrinths on the beach at Bandon, Oregon.  He has lots 
of pictures posted on his facebook page and on his website.  Denny's website is now listed with the LNN Member Links.  Is 
your website on our list?    http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#members

Denny's first labyrinth of the New Year is currently on the LNN Home Page.  It's a new twist on the Baltic Wheel pattern
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/

Denny's New Labyrinth Video
If you don't live on the coast and have wanted to watch Denny Dyke make labyrinths, here's your chance.  This beautiful 
professional quality video shows a labyrinth being created, walked, and then washed out to sea.  The video was created by 
Mike Fousie, a retired news photographer who became a friend of Denny on the beaches of Bandon.  You can find a link to 
Mike's website as well as a direct link to Denny's video Sacred Journeys in the video section of the LNN Resources 
page  http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#video

Photos from the Labyrinth Gathering in Taos, NM
Ansula Press and Jodi Lorimer represented LNN at the TLS International Labyrinth Gathering in Taos, NM.  They had an 
incredible experience and walked lots of interesting labyrinths.  Ansula's pictures are now available on the LNN photo page
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/photos.html

Message from the Chaplain at Coffee Creek State Prison  --  Help needed in Wilsonville

Greetings!  Hope this note finds y'all well!
The short story is:  I'm looking for someone in Wilsonville who has an extra bedroom or mother-in-law suite that would be 
willing to share said room or suite with a stranger.  Said stranger is the daughter of one of our inmates who is on Hospice. 
Long Story:  The daughter has been here since before Christmas, and is staying mostly in a hotel, and I would like to offer 
her some home hospitality in Wilsonville.  The catch is that the hospitality CANNOT be provided by a CARDED 
VOLUNTEER.  But I know y'all have connections to friends or church members who may be open to the idea.  The mother 
may not be around for too much longer, so the stay will probably not be too much longer as well.
Please let me know!
Many blessings -
E

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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